
	
	
You	are	invited!				
	
We	would	like	to	invite	you	to	join	us	for	a	day	of	Learning	and	Networking	at	the	CIPMM	Agile	
and	Innovative	Procurement	Symposium	to	be	held	on	December	5,	2019	in	Ottawa,	Ontario	at	
The	Ottawa	Conference	and	Event	Centre.	
	
We	have	developed	a	great	Program	(available	on	the	CIPMM	Website)	for	this	Symposium	that	
will	 include	 an	 impressive	 line-up	 of	 sessions,	 speakers,	 keynotes,	 exhibitors,	 networking	
opportunities,	 and	 much	 more.	 You	 will	 be	 able	 to	 hear	 directly	 from	 speakers	 from	
government	 departments	 such	 as	 Shared	 Services	 Canada,	 Public	 Services	 and	 Procurement	
Canada	and	the	Canada	Revenue	Agency	how	they	have	used	Agile	and	innovative	procurement	
practices	 to	 improve	 procurement	 outcomes;	 learn	 how	 innovative	 private	 sector	 practices	
such	 as	 Design	 Thinking	 can	 be	 used	 to	 improve	 public	 sector	 procurement	 design;	 listen	 to	
senior	 leaders	 Sean	 Kealey	 (SSC),	 Levent	 Ozmutlu	 (PSPC),	 Jean-Claude	 Azar	 (CRA),	 and	 Gail	
Bradshaw	 (TBS)	 speak	 about	 how	 leadership	 attributes	 can	 be	 leveraged	 to	 address	 the	
constraints	and	mitigate	the	risks	of	Agile	and	other	innovative	procurement	practices;	benefit	
from	 discussions	 about	 how	 the	 legal	 landscape	 supports	 procurement	 innovation;	 and	 how	
you	 can	 use	Agile	 and	 other	 innovative	 procurement	methods	 effectively	 in	 your	 day	 to	 day	
work	 and	 much	 more.	 To	 register	 for	 this	 CIPMM	 Agile	 and	 Innovative	 Procurement	
Symposium,	 please	 click	 on	 the	 following	 link:	 http://www.cipmm-icagm.ca/en/events/2019-
agile-innovative-procurement-symposium.		
	
This	Symposium	demonstrates	CIPMM’s	commitment	to	 invest	and	strengthen	the	 innovative	
capacity	of	the	federal	procurement	community.		Our	objective	is	to	give	you	an	opportunity	to	
engage	with	colleagues	and	exchange	experiences	and	best	practices.	
	
We	 look	 forward	 to	 seeing	 you	 on	 December	 5,	 2019	 at	 the	 CIPMM	 Agile	 and	 Innovative	
Procurement	Symposium.		
	
Sincerely	yours,		
	
Guylaine	Carriere	
2019	CIPMM	Agile	and	Innovative	Procurement	Symposium	Chair	
	
P.S:	Please	find	attached	a	letter	to	help	you	obtain	approval	from	your	boss	☺	


